
We thoroughly enjoyed taking part in the accreditation process for the Equality 

and Inclusion Award with Lancashire County Council. It provided a valuable 

opportunity for reflection, learning, and positive change within our school 

community. The support from the Equality and Inclusion Team was invaluable 

throughout, with their guidance and the informative meetings helping to shape 

and strengthen our approach. 

 

It was especially rewarding to see the enthusiastic participation of our pupils, 

whose involvement played a key role in shaping our activities and promoting 

positive attitudes across the school. The process has made a lasting impact, 

helping to foster a more inclusive, understanding, and respectful environment 

for everyone. 

 

We would highly recommend other schools to engage with this accreditation 

and experience the many benefits it brings. 

Sara Brooke, Chaucer Community Primary School. 


